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27th August 2015 
 
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/15/08/11. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Please could you provide us with a definitive list of your budget holders and their job titles?  
  
For clarification, a budget holder is anyone with budgetary authorisation to spend Trust’s 
money. 
  
Additionally we would also like to understand who are the main contacts, Managers and 
Directors for the following areas: 
  
• Temporary Staffing 
• Procurement 
• HR 
  
Please provide us with their Names and Job Titles. 
 
 
We are withholding these names on the basis of the exemption within s40(2) Data Protection. This 
exemption covers the personal data of third parties.  
 
In order to help with your enquiry I am attaching our most up to date organisational chart. I can also 
advise that our Interim Finance Director is David Hammond. Temporary Staffing and Procurement 
are part of our Finance Directorate and HR is part of our Workforce Transformation Directorate. 
 
I hope you find this information helpful. 
 

If, for whatever reason you are unhappy with our response, you are entitled to pursue any 
dissatisfaction through South East Coast Ambulance NHS Foundation Trust’s (SECAmb) Internal 
Review Procedure at: 
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South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
40-42 Friars Walk 
Lewes 
East Sussex 
BN7 2XW 
Email:complaints@secamb.nhs.uk 
  
Should you remain unhappy with the outcome of any such internal review , you may request a 
decision from the Information Commissioner at: 
  
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
  
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me, quoting the above 
reference number. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


